Memorandum



To: Board of Trustees

Superintendent Dr. Shon Hocker

From: Libbi Barrett, Assistant Superintendent, Director of Secondary

Date: December 2, 2021

Re: Athletics: Washington State Covid-19 Testing Consent Form

Dear Board of Trustees and Superintendent Hocker,

This Board memo explains current Washington State requirements for athletic competitions in the state of Washington per Washington Department of Health and WIAA. This requirement pertains to Coeur d' Alene School District student -athletes who participate in any athletic event in the State of Washington. Please see the attached consent form required for 271 Athletes.

- The test and the consent form is optional. No student will be mandated to test or to play.
- Parent permission is required.
- Should a student decline to test, they will not participate in the Washington event but will remain on their respective team.
- Each student-athlete who wishes to play is required to verify they are in compliance through a consent to test.
- A student may verify they have been vaccinated which renders them eligible to play.

Secondary Athletic Directors and I appreciate the review of this memo and any feedback you wish to give.